
 

 

 

 

Public Notice 

The Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (Public Law 113-128) mandates that Local 

Workforce Boards formulate and submit a comprehensive Four-Year Plan to the Governor.  

 

The Arizona Workforce Development Plan 2025-2028 Four Year Plan is open for public review 

for 30 days from June 5 to July 5, 2024.  To view the Arizona Workforce Development Plan 

2025-2028 – Four Year Plan visit http://www.ypic.com or 

https://arizonaatwork.com/locations/yuma-county/plans-and-policies.  Alternatively, you can 

obtain a hard copy at the ARIZONA@WORK- Yuma County Administration building located at 

3834 W. 16th St, Yuma, AZ.  The building is open from 8:00 am to 12:00 pm and 1:00 pm to 

5:00 pm Monday through Friday.   

We want to thank you in advance for taking the time to review and comment on the Yuma 

County Workforce Development Plan.   
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